

CONSULATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA KINGDOM OF THAILAND

April 20, 2015

100th Anniversary of the Armenian Genocide

To Whom It May Concern:

Dear Sir or Madam:

On Behalf of the Armenian Consulate of The Kingdom of Thailand, and the Armenian Community of Thailand I would like to stand today with my full support to commemorate the 100th centennial of the Armenian Genocide.

The memories of our people, Armenian men, women and children who devoted their lives for our mother Armenia and Christianity and were the victims of the Ottoman Turkish crimes will never be forgotten, their memories will stay in our minds for our generations to come until we find their comfort by demanding and acceptance of the truth and the reclamation of our ancestral lands.

On this occasion, the Honorary Consulate of the Republic of Armenia is conducting a memorial ceremony in the Kingdom of Thailand, and create awareness in the far east about the truth and the rightful demand of our ancestors, therefore my presence is of absolute necessary in these days to be where I should stand together with my fellow Armenians in Asia and say "We Remember and Demands"

Hence, to honor our "Nahadagner" at the "Dzizernagapert", I have assigned on behalf of the Honorary Consulate of The Republic of Thailand to the Kingdom of Thailand and on behalf of the Armenian community in Thailand for Mr. Leonard Charles Wicks, and Mrs. Marine Hakobyan, to present the flower on April 24, 2015 on the occasion of the 100th Centennial of the Genocide.

I appreciate your kind cooperation in facilitating them to honor our ancestor's memory.

Yours truly,

Arto Artinian

Honorary Consul

The Republic of Armenia, Kingdom of Thailand